
2022 Carroll County Public Schools Superintendent Search 
Community Input 

 
Thank you for your interest in the search for a new Superintendent for Carroll County Public 
Schools.  The Board of Education is looking for broad input as it undertakes this important 
process. As a stakeholder, your anonymous response will be used throughout the hiring process.  
If you are completing a hard copy of this survey, please use the back of this paper if more room 
is required.  Responses will be accepted until Tuesday, January 18, 2022, at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Please send completed hard copies of the surveys to: 
 
Andrea Lucido 
Executive Assistant to the Superintendent and Board of Education 
Carroll County Public Schools 
125 North Court Street 
Westminster, MD  21157 
 
1.  I am a (select all that apply) 

 
_____ Parent 
 
_____ CCPS Student 
 
_____ CCPS Employee 
 
_____ Community Member 
 
_____ Business Community Member 
 
_____ Other (please specify)    _________________________ 

 
 
2. Please list up to 3 things you believe make Carroll County a special place to live, work and 

learn. 
 
 
 

3. Please list up to 3 things that you believe are most positive about Carroll County Public 
Schools. 

 
 
 
4. Please list the top 5-7 characteristics and qualifications you believe the new Carroll County 

Superintendent should possess. 
 
 
 
5. Please list up to 5 challenges you believe the new Carroll County Superintendent will face in 

the next 4 years. 


